
TOWN OF EAST HAMPTON 
CLEAN ENERGY TASK FORCE 

SPECIAL MEETING 
TUESDAY, JULY 13, 2022 

6:00PM 
TOWN HALL 2nd FLOOR MEETING ROOM 

 
MINUTES 

 

Present: Russ Kaplan, Paul Wisnieski, Lorry Belanger, and Dave Price 

Absent: Marty Podskoch and Jack Solomon 

Call to Order: Mr. Kaplan called the meeting to order at 6:01 P.M. 

Old Business 

a. 2022 Electric Car Show Update/ Work Plan & Assignments/ Publicity: The members 
discussed having a booth at Old Homes Day to spread out information for the car show 
event. A list of resources helpful for the show was emailed to the Chairman from the New 
Haven car show director. The list was then forwarded to the other members for reference 
as well. The members discussed submitting an article and advertisement in the newspaper 
and the Events Magazine to promote the car show event. The last article with the pertinent 
information for the show would go into the Events Magazine two weeks before the event. 
The members will think about the last article and send revisions to each other to draft a 
proper insightful article for the event. The members will go to different dealerships before 
next month’s meeting to gain more vendor to participate in the show. Mr. Podskoch 
volunteered to go to Hyundai and Subaru, Andy Bauer volunteered for Nissan and Kia, Mr. 
Kaplan volunteered to go to Volkswagen and Ford, Mr. Price volunteered to go to Tesla, 
Polstar, and Volvo, Mr. Solomon volunteered to go to Toyota, and Ms. Belanger 
volunteered to go to Honda. Airline Cycles will be in attendance showing off electric bikes. 
A representative from Volkswagen stated they will have a 2022 model at the event. 
Earthlite will have a booth at the event to pass out information and flyers for their company. 
The couple of food vendors are all set to participate in the event. The members are hoping 
to have more dealerships involved this year than participated last year. The registration for 
the event is online and the entries are sent to the Clean Energy email. People owning cars, 
car dealerships, and booth vendors like Earthlite and the food vendors all register online 
through the link. The members discussed ordering 4 more of the 2X4 signs for advertising 
the car show. The signs will be put up the day before the event and the directional signs 
will be put up the day of the event.  

Adjournment: A motion was made by Mr. Wisnieski, seconded by Mr. Price, to adjourn the 
meeting at 6:54 P.M. Voted 4-0 in favor. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Katrina Aligata 

Recording Clerk 


